
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

20th February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Week  
 
This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March with lots of activities throughout 

the week 4th-8th March including, Masked Reader, Round Robin stories, ‘Story in a Jar’ competition and a 

Book Breakfast!   

Monday 4th – Thursday 7th ‘Story in a Jar’ Competition - All children are invited to think about how their 

favourite storybook could be represented in a jar, for example, by using certain items, quotes or clues about 

the story and bring them to school by Thursday 7th March, clearly labelled with their name and year group.  

A £10 book voucher will be awarded for 1st place! 

                   

Thursday 7th – Non-Uniform Day - All children are invited to dress up as a character from one of their 

favourite books and it would also be fantastic if your child could bring in a copy of the book that has inspired 

their costume.  

Thursday 7th 8.15-8.45am – Book Breakfast.  £1 per person –includes bacon or veggie sausage roll and a 

drink.  Please book your space via the Arbor App by 10am Friday 1st March.  Miss Williams and Miss Rist will 

be available to answer any questions you may have about reading and how our reading schemes work. 

To celebrate and encourage reading for pleasure, your child will also be sent home with a book token so that 

they can buy a book for free.  The books can be picked up from high street shops and local supermarkets 

and the tokens are valid from 15th February to 31st March 2023. 

We hope you agree that World Book Week will be filled with enjoyment and aims to encourage a love of 
reading. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Miss R Williams 
Year 2 Teacher & English Leader                


